
 
 
 

October 17, 2012 
 
 
EA-12-008 
 
Mr. John A. Newland, CEO 
JANX Integrity Group, Inc. 
8550 E. Michigan Avenue 
Parma, MI 49269 
 
 
Dear Mr. Newland, 
 

This letter acknowledges receipt of your payment of the $49,000 civil penalty proposed 

by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission on June 25, 2012.  Your corrective actions will be 

examined during future inspections. 

 

       Sincerely, 
 
 
       /RA/ 
 
       Nick D. Hilton, Chief 
       Enforcement Branch 
       Office of Enforcement 
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